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Co-chair Johnson, Gomberg and committee members, 
I'm Clair Klock from Corbett and urge your support for SB 256. This would be a important
step toward the redevelopment of the former Willamette Falls industrial zone as well as the
economy of the Lower and Middle Lower Willamette River. 
Thank you
Thank you
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